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Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 22nd May, Year 5 will be attending the Royal Latin Science Fair at The Royal Latin Grammar 

School in Buckingham. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to explore Science in different contexts, 

participate in experiments and use new equipment.  

The event takes place from 9:10am until 12:30pm. For this morning only, children will need to arrive at their 

classroom doors at 8:30am that day. We will be leaving school on the coach promptly at 8:45am.  For this 

event the cost of the coach will be funded by school, so no parental contribution is required.  At the end of 

the event, we will arrive back in school by 1:00pm where the children will have their lunches as normal. It 

will not affect the hot lunch orders.  

Please can you ensure that your child has with them, a small named rucksack or drawstring bag, in order to 

bring a water bottle and a fruit or veg snack for the visit. Their normal large rucksacks will stay in school as 

they will not need them during this time.  

If you have any questions or if you would like to volunteer to accompany us for the morning, please let us 

know. 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Gurney and Mrs Shirley   
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